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Merchant Function Charge (Cont’d) 
 
The return on the cost of gas in storage inventory component of the MFC will 
be reset each Rate Year and each 12-month period thereafter by first 
calculating the projected average balance of storage inventory.  The resulting 
projected average inventory cost will be multiplied by the effective other 
customer capital rate and finally divided by projected throughput for MFC 
applicable SCs purchasing commodity from the Company for the next 12-month 
period following the Rate Year to arrive at a per unit rate. 
Case# 11-G-0280 acknowledges that most of the storage asset is used to serve 
firm sales customers, but a portion of the asset is used to balance the 
system, benefiting all customers. Case# 11-G-0280 agrees that 80% of the 
storage inventory component should be charged to firm sales customers and 20% 
to all customers.  Case# 11-G-0280 agrees that the 80% storage inventory 
component will be charged via the MFC and reconciled annually in conjunction 
with the other MFC components discussed above.  The 20% storage inventory 
component will be charged via the Delivery Rate Adjustment (“DRA”) and 
reconciled via the annual DRA reconciliation. 
 
The MFC components will be reconciled on a Rate Year basis.  The Company will 
file its annual MFC reconciliation on June 15th following the close of each 
Rate Year and each 12- month period thereafter, and the new rate will go into 
effect on September 1st. 
 
 
 
Metering: 
 
Measuring Station: 
 
Seller will install, maintain and operate at the delivery points a measuring 
station properly equipped with orifice meters, or other suitable meters by 
which the gas delivered hereunder shall be measured. 
 
Check Measuring Equipment: 
 
Buyer may install, maintain and operate, at its own expense, such check 
measuring equipment as desired, provided that such equipment shall be so 
installed as not to interfere with the operation of Seller’s measuring 
equipment at the delivery point or points. 
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